
Na Gaeil Notes Monday April 20
th

 2020 
 
We hope you are all keeping safe and well in your homes  and we send our 
best wishes to everybody in our community, especially to those cocooning 
at this time. May 5 th is not too far away and there is a possibil ity that 
restrictions may be eased somewhat on that date. You are all doing a 
great job in abiding by the restrictions and your efforts are working in 
preventing the spread of this virus. We are very thankful to those who are 
working so hard to keep us safe and well during these difficult times , 
especially the front line staff in our hospitals and care homes and all the 
people working in shops and supermarkets. Keep your spirits up and we 
will get through this. 
 

Na Gaeil Volunteers     Na Gaeil GAA Club volunteers continue to assist those 

cocooned in our community with their shopping requirements and also collecting 
medical supplies for them from their local pharmacies. We thank them for their great 
work. We are getting very positive feedback from the local community and everybody 
cocooned at home are very appreciative of the great work that you are doing. You 
are making a difference so keep up the good work. Please let people know that this 
service is available. You can contact any of the following co-ordinators: Mícheál 
Herlihy (0862438902); Cathy Carey (0863554499); Eddie Sheehy (0876791460), 
Colm O’Súilleabháin (0879080465); Tim Lynch (0874184239). You can also contact 
the shops directly. Please God we will all stay safe and come back stronger. Ní neart 
go cur le chéile. 
 
 
Sympathy    We in Na Gaeil GAA Club offer our sincere sympathy to Ita Behan and 
family on the death of her sister Moira O’Sullivan, Killorglin and formerly of 
Abbeydorney who sadly passed away last week. Ar Dheis De go raibh a h-anam 
dílis. We also offer our sincere condolences to the family of David Leen, Arabella, 
Ballymacelligott on his recent passing. May he rest in peace. 
 
 
Juveniles    We hope that all our juvenile players are doing well and not finding the 

restrictions too taxing. It is important to stay positive and hopefully you will all be 
back playing in Na Gaeil in the not too distant future. In the meantime this is the ideal 
opportunity to get out into the back yard or garden and improve your array of skills.  
When you eventually get back to Na Gaeil you will be a much better player and enjoy 
your football even more. So get out there and start today. 
 

Club Activities Suspended    As we know all club activities are suspended until 
further notice and by the looks of things it could be a while. The pitches and the gym 
are closed and will remain so until the restrictions are lifted. We know that this is an 
inconvenience for everybody but we also know that things will get back to normal in 
the not too distant future. We all must play our part. 

Clubhouse    The clubhouse will be closed for the foreseeable future. This means 
that our Monday night bingo, Tuesday night lotto and Wednesday night card playing 



are suspended indefinitely as well as all other activities that normally took place 
there on a weekly basis. 

Clothes Collection    There is now a Clothes Collection Bin situated in Na Gaeil car 

park for use by all members of the public. 

 

 
 
 


